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Upcoming Events 

Election Day, No School 11.2 

 

Virtual 8th Grade Open House 11.3 

 

Junior Parent Meeting 11.3 

 

Semester 1 Ends 11.8 

 

Sophomore Parent Meeting 11.10 

 

Freshmen Parent Meeting 11.11 

 

Report Cards 11.15 

 

Thanksgiving Break, No School 

11.24 – 11.26 

 

Title 1 Parent Workshop 12.4 

 Principal Stroughter’s Corner 

The holidays are near, we have completed fall testing…welcome to November! 

It has been an interesting school year thus far. I must say I am happy to be back 

in the building doing the things that we normally do with a twist. 😊 Thus far we 

have had a very successful first two months of school; fall athletics, 

Homecoming Week and Phoenix Halloween, just to name a few.  

Please continue to encourage your child to listen attentively as things are moving 

along quickly. Morning announcements are made regularly, information is posted 

on our website and I communicate regularly. We do not want anyone to miss out 

on important information. 

This month will be filled with Counselor/Parent meetings. Please be sure to 

attend these meetings as the counselors will share information necessary for 

your child at this point of their high school career. These meetings are in person 

and will have a virtual option.  

Please ensure that your student comes to school on time every day in dress code 

with a mask, ready to learn. We appreciate your support! 

 



 

  Student IDs 
At this point, all students should have a student ID. We realize they are 

without a photo. This year, the district provided IDs without photos. Students 

who do not have an ID should alert their science teacher immediately.  

Beginning November 8th, all students must wear their ID on a lanyard 

(provided by the district). Students who do not have an ID will not be able to 

enter the building nor the Phoenix Café at lunch time.   

Student IDs are important for a variety of reasons, mainly for safety and 

security. Please encourage your child to wear their ID daily.  This will be a 

part of the dress code at Renaissance High School.  

We look forward to a smooth transition as we realize students are not used 

to wearing their IDs on a regular basis. 

After School Tutoring 

• Monday – Thursday, 

3:30pm – 5:30pm  

• Teachers available for 

ELA, Math, Science, 

Social Studies 

• Students on 

academic probation & 

those with attendance 

make up time must 

report each session.  

• Students reporting to 

tutoring must be in 

the room and out of 

the hallway by 

3:30pm. 

 

 
  

 Lunch Time Seating 

Beginning November 8th, students will need their ID to enter the Phoenix 

Café and to get food from the serving line. Also, please remember: 

Sit in your newly assigned pod daily. Use the assigned seating chart on the 

wall to remember what table you should sit. 

When not eating or drinking, please keep your mask on. 

Seniors may eat outside; BE SURE TO THROW TRASH AWAY. 

Seating has been expanded to the atrium to aid in social distancing. 

Students must have a pass to leave the café. 

Students must have an ID with appropriate lunch marking. 

 


